
Noodles & Company opens Monday in Macomb 

Township 

 
Noodles & Company will open its second Macomb County location in a brand new building on Hall Road in 

Macomb Township next to the National Coney Island. MITCH HOTTS -- THE MACOMB DAILY  

By Mitch Hotts, The Macomb Daily  
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Noodles & Company will hold a fundraiser in October for Chippewa Valley Educational Foundation. MITCH 

HOTTS -- THE MACOMB DAILY  

A new Noodles & Company restaurant will celebrate the grand opening of its second location in Macomb 

County and has plans to hold a fundraiser for Chippewa Valley Schools next month. 

Pasta Per Trio, a Grand Rapids-based restaurant investment group, is bringing the fast-casual eatery chain to the 

county. The new location is at 15575 Hall Road, east of Hayes Road in Macomb Township. 

http://www.macombdaily.com/article/MD/20160924/NEWS/160929739#author1


Serving “noodles and salads inspired from around the world,” the menu contains a variety of noodle-based 

dishes, salads and sandwiches. 

“We are excited about our opening in Macomb and the opportunity to become a strong partner in the 

community,” Mike Endres, marketing director for Pasta Per Trio, said in a news release. 

Endres said Noodles & Company’s menu features Asian, Mediterranean and American noodles. Favorite items 

include the sweet and spicy Japanese Pan Noodles, creamy Penne Rosa, Wisconsin Mac & Cheese and spicy 

Korean Beef Noodles. 

There also are buttered noodles, pad Thai, spaghetti & meatballs and whole grain Tuscan fresca. Other menu 

items include soup, kids meals salads and sandwiches ranging from spicy chicken Caesar to BBQ pork. 

Within five minutes of ordering lunch or dinner, diners will have their food delivered to the table with real 

silverware, according to the news release. 

There will be carry-out and online ordering. 

The restaurant has 35 employees and four managers, according to Endres. 

Community involvement is also important, Endres said. As part of their grand opening celebration, Noodles & 

Company will donate 50 percent of the day’s sales on Oct. 11 to support the Chippewa Valley Educational 

Foundation. 

The nonprofit foundation’s mission is to help raise money for new programs by employing private resources 

and gifts to supplement traditional school funding. 

“We believe Chippewa Valley Educational Foundation is such an important part of the community and we look 

forward to continued involvement with many local schools and other non-profit groups in the area,” he said in 

the release. 

The Macomb Township location is Pasta Per Trio’s second eatery in Macomb County. Earlier this year, they 

also opened a Noodles & Company in Chesterfield Township. Pasta Per Trio has 20 restaurants in Michigan. 

Endres said another eatery is planned for Macomb County in the future. 

The new Noodles & Company opens at 11 a.m. Monday. 

 


